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Parents’ Evenings 

We are looking forward to meeting with you on Monday and Tuesday next week.  So 
far we have had many replies to let us know your views on your child’s report. 
Mrs White, Mrs McIntosh and Mr Crammond, our Additional Support Needs teachers, 
will be in the Wee Room when they are not in appointments already arranged, and are 
happy for you to drop in if you have any questions about your child requiring further 
support or suggestions for activities at home.  
Please note, due to building work, all appointments will be held in one part of the 
building to save anyone being locked out.  All room numbers are marked on the 
appointment slips.  There will be maps to guide you round.  
 
Church 
The Service will begin at St. Leonard’s Church on Wednesday 23 March at 10.00am.  
We will be leaving school at 9.40am and need 18 helpers to be able to leave the 
building. We would be grateful for any willing volunteers.  If you can help please 
telephone school. 
 
Moray Music Festival 
Thank you to everyone who supported the various entries and who provided transport 
to Elgin.  Many congratulations are due to the children who took part and represented 
the school so well. Thank you to the PTA for funding the entry fees for every child to 
the cost of £370.  All this is only possible due to the hard work of the teachers who 
supported the pupils in their own time.  
The concert tonight will showcase many of the items, including Public Speaking, 
Choric Verse and Drama 
 
Class Assemblies 

Due to our Main Hall and stage being under construction this term, none of the class 
assemblies planned could go ahead.  These will be rescheduled for next term.  All 
those noted on the annual calendar for next term will go ahead on Wednesday as 
planned.  The others will be held on Tuesdays or Wednesdays and you will receive 
details as appropriate the week before.  In the meantime here are the rescheduled 
dates: 
19th April   3/4H 
10th May    1K 
11th May    5N (will be based on Christian Aid) 
8th   June   4F/L 
14th June   2F 
 
Diary Dates 
Church - 23 March leaving at 
9.40am 
End of Term - 24 March (usual 
times) 
School opens - 11 April 
School Closed - 29 April and 2 May 
Potted Sports - 17 May 
In-service days - 19 & 20 May   
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